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SUNDAY, June 30 
 9:15 - Sunday School 
10:00 - Library Open 
10:30 - Morning Worship 
11:30 - Centri-Kid Parent Meeting and Luncheon 
  2:00 -  Bridal Tea Shower  
                     honoring Julie McKenzie and John Carroll 
             
TUESDAY, July 2 
  7:00 - Men’s Prayer Group  
12:30 - YOUTH Lunch Bunch 
  4:30 - Tuesday Hospital Ministry 
  6:00 - Prayer Shawl Ministry/Aldersgate 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, July 3 
 
            No Wednesday Night Bible Study 
  

THURSDAY, July 4 

             Church Office closed in celebration of 
                           Independence Day! 

 
 

 

 

 

      Last Sunday’s Record -  June 23, 2019 
  First Baptist SS: 241     Offering:  $14,381.14 
            January 1, 2019           
 Requirements:      $647,940.75 
 Receipts:                $614,835.01 

 

 

                Deacon of the Week 
                          6/30 - Tommy Brewer 
       7/7 - Leonard Cobb         7/14 - Benny Harrison 
       7/21 - Joe Kieronski         7/28 - Trey Long 

s Breakfast                                 
Sermon for June 30 

“Repentance and Remembrance” 
Jonah 2:1-9 

Dr. Nathan VanHorn 

 FAMILY NIGHT SUPPER                                                                
Family Night Supper and all regularly scheduled 

activities are suspended for the summer 
and will resume on 

Wednesday, August 14 
 
 

PRAYER MEETING SUMMER SCHEDULE 
5:30 p.m.    CHAPEL 

 

 

 

PRESCHOOL EXT. SESSION 
Timothy and Candice Maloney 

LAUNCH 
Caitlin and Jason Braud 

WORSHIP WELCOMERS 
Leslie and Susan Dunn    Larry and Sheila Roberts 

GREETERS 
Jeremy and Kristen Hill      Debra Porter 

SECURITY 
Trey Gray        John Calhoun 

      VOLUNTEER MINISTRY for June 30 
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Let’s gather school supplies for the                    

LBA Crisis Center  
and the children in our community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blunt and Sharp Scissors 

Notebook paper 

      Markers      Glue sticks 

      Crayons      Colored Pencils 

          #2 Pencils 
 Ink Pens (blue/black) 

               3 Ring Binders 

Rulers (inches/centimeters) 

 

Collection Boxes are in the 
Welcome Center. 

Fifth Sunday Offering for Trinidad  
Sunday, June 30 



      Welcome to our newest member...      

     Priscilla Scarbrough 

PRAY FOR OUR... 
  Student Minister Search Committee 

Kacey Bailey  Cassie Rogers  Elliot Brewer 
Jeremy Hill     Trey Long 

You are cordially invited  
to attend a 

Bridal Tea Shower 

honoring 

Julie McKenzie 

Bride elect of John Carroll 
 

Sunday, June 30th 

From two until three in the afternoon 

First Baptist Church  
Welcome Center 

While we often don’t know it’s  
origin, most of us know the phrase,  
“It takes a village to raise a child.”  
With regard to Vacation Bible 

School, whether you are welcoming 30 children or 
300, it takes a whole church to make it happen. 
From college students to adults who took time off 
from work, from an individual who commuted from 
Hattiesburg each day to our retired adult volun-
teers, our Vacation Bible School team this year 
could certainly be called church-wide.  

Because of the willingness of these individuals to 
give of their time and their hearts, two children 
requested to make Jesus their Lord and Savior            
during the week, one requested baptism to publicly 
share a previous decision for Christ, and one child 
gave his life to Christ within a few days of VBS. This 
is why we do what we do, Church Family, and I am 
so grateful to those who make it possible! Thank 
you to not only those who taught, but to those who 
supported us in prayer, counted offerings, manned 
the teacher break room, and so much more!                          
                “It takes a village to raise a child!” 
      Caitlin Braud, Shea Leake and Julie Holloway 

  JUNE 17-21 
           CHURCH DIRECTORY  
                       LAUNCH! 
Thank you for your patience while we are updating our 
ShelbyNext software. Once we get our update complete, 
we will be able to offer to you as church members a won-
derful new feature, the  ability for you to have an app on 
your phone which will give you access to your own per-
sonal information as well as your giving history.  You will 
have a direct source of online giving without having to go 
to the website. This information will be available only to 
you.   
 
Another feature of the app will be a Church Directory, a 
valuable tool in communicating with your church family.  
You will have access to phone numbers, mailing address-
es, email addresses and birthdates.  The app requires a 
login, so your information will ONLY be shared with other 
church members.   
 
Before we launch the app, we would like to ask you                 
to call the church office IF YOU DO NOT WANT YOUR               
INFORMATION AVAILABLE ON THE APP.  We are 
shooting for a July launch of the app - so please let us 
know as soon as possible if you would like to be removed 
from the online directory.    

 Sundays @ 10:30 a.m. 

  JUNE 17-21 

Adult 4 Sunday School Classes 
Retirees and Homebound 

 
Super Senior Worship Experience 

Sunday, July 14      
3:00 p.m. 

Aldersgate Independent Living 
Dining room  

A time of worship...singing...delicious food... 
fellowship...and special entertainment by               

The Redeemed and Nathan VanHorn. 
Hosted by FBC 

 Join US in morning worship 

     Sunday, June 30  
          to celebrate  

       the Lord’s  

         Supper. 

This do in Remembrance of me. 

          FBC Children’s Ministry                 

                  Thursday, July 18  

  Lynn Meadows Discovery Center  

            + NEWSIES – Gulfport, MS 

Leave @ 7:30 p.m. and return by 5:30 p.m. 

  Bring a Sack Lunch (we’ll have a cooler) 

  Cost: $15, includes museum admission  

                           and cost of show 

 Mark your calendars! 

FALL FOLIAGE TOUR  
   NIAGARA FALLS,   

        ONTARI0!  
  October 5 - 12 
   $50 deposit secures your seat on the bus.     
   Check the Welcome Center for itineraries! 


